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Executive Board meeting 14 February 2022 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the third meeting in 2022 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed the conditional extension of accreditation of the EU classified information 
infrastructure. 

The Executive Board took note of a report from the Administrative Director on the state of play and follow-
up given in 2021, by year end, to the Eurojust audit, internal control, risk management and discharge 
requirements.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 




